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LEADERS IN LEARNING

Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103
Memo

To: Board of Education

From: Scott Warren, Ed.D.

Date: December 5, 2024

Re: Superintendent Informational Report

Life Saving Award
The Village of Lincolnshire will present the Life Saving Award to several of our staff for their actions in

providing medical assistance to one of our staff members. The award will be presented on Monday,
December 9, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Village Hall. Board members are welcome to attend the ceremony.

Joint Annual Conference

Board members Maria Peterson, Michael Weaver, and several members of the administrative team
attended the Joint Annual Conference in Chicago on November 22-24, 2024. Sessions focused on legal
updates, artificial intelligence, communication, personnel topics, operations, education funding and
policy. The sessions provided quality professional development and were well attended.

FOIA requests
The District did not receive any FOIA requests this month.

Leave of Absence Requests
The District received four leave requests this month. The requests are included for your review.




